
 
 

20 Year Hampton Roads Radio Vet Returns! 
 
 

 
 
Magic 105-3 is bringing back a familiar voice to 
Hampton Roads’ airwaves! Tommy Griffiths a 
20-year icon is coming back!  He’s currently 
based at sister station BIG 100.3 in Washington 
D.C. and will broadcast his show to Hampton 
Roads from there.  For more insight and to see 
what Tommy’s been up to log on to 
www.mymagic1053.com, keyword Tommy. 

 
 

 
Tommy had this to say, "I can't wait to get back on the air in Hampton 
Roads.  I've missed my family, friends and a lot of radio listeners. I 
couldn't be more excited!" 
 
 
Tommy Griffiths returns to Hampton Roads radio Tuesday morning 
March 1st. 
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